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WELCOME  
A warm welcome back and wishing all our families a happy & safe 2020!​ We hope that 
you enjoyed the Christmas and New Year holiday period. We would like to take this 
opportunity to welcome our new families to Good Samaritan Care OSHC Program. If 
you have any questions or concerns please speak to one of your child’s Educators. 
At Good Samaritan Care OSHC Program we encourage all family contributions and 
input. If you have any special skills that you would like to share with the children (e.g. 
cooking, languages, physical activities) please let us know so that we can arrange a 
suitable time for you to join us. 
We also like to learn about your family interests and cultures so that we can 
incorporate this information into our everyday program. 
Educators are always available to discuss your ideas and suggestions. We also 
appreciate any family input about your child’s current interests or anything you have 
done on the weekends, this can be shared with educators, email photos to be passed 
onto ​goodsamaitancare@gmail.com 
We will be offering lots of new and exciting activities this year, please check out our 
events displayed on our weekly planner on our notice board, we look forward to 
another exciting year at Good Samaritan Care OSHC Program. 
Our office has an open-door policy so please feel free to pop in for a chat! 

 

Staff 
This year:  

● Kim Traplin - Coordinator will be working every Monday to Friday BSC & ASC.  
● Christobel will be working Monday to Friday BSC  
● Silvana Marcellino will be working Monday to Friday ASC  

 

2020  
Please ensure you have returned your child's 2020 
enrolment form for each child that will be using childcare 
this year whether its a permanent or casual booking.  Don't 
forget to log onto your mygov account after we have 
entered all your details onto our childcare software 
program.  An educator will contact you to log onto your 
mygov account to confirm your child's attendance online, 
you cannot do this before we have entered your child's 
details online, so please wait for our call.  .   
Childcare registrations cost $20 per child, $35 for 2 children or $50 for 3 children.   
Once we receive your enrolment the registration cost will be immediately charged to 
your account. 
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All child care payments can only be done using direct debit, childcare fees will be 
automatically charged each week/fortnightly from your nominated bank account.     

 

Bookings or Cancellations 
For all bookings & cancellations families must text, phone 9305 1959, 0418 310 644 or email: 
goodsamaritancare@gmail.com​.  There are different charges for permanent and casual 
bookings.  Please see staff to discuss further details.   
Notifications must be no later than 12 noon if you are cancelling your child for ​ASC​ (After 
School Care).  Or before 6.30am if canceling your child for BSC (Before School Care).   
Late and Non Notification fees apply.   
 
 

 
 
 
Keep Smiling  
 

  
 
Mrs. Margaret Mangone.  
Program Director 
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